
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:         November 18, 2004 
 
TO:              Montana Board of Regents 
 
FROM:        Roger Barber, Deputy Commissioner for Academic & Student Affairs 
 
SUBJECT:  Level II Submissions 
 
 
 
Montana Board of Regents’ policy states that “. .  .(C)ertificate or Associate Degree 
programs may be placed on submission at any Board of Regents’ meeting.  They will be 
placed on action agendas at subsequent meetings.”  This memorandum contains 
information about a proposed two-year degree program at one of the campuses.  The 
proposal will be reviewed by the academic officers at this meeting, and will be moved to 
the action agenda of the Montana Board of Regents at subsequent meetings. 
 
The new program proposal is as follows: 
 
Montana State University-Great Falls College of Technology: 
 

• ITEM 125-2851-R1104:  Montana State University-Great Falls College of 
Technology has requested permission to offer an Associate of Applied Science 
degree in Aviation. 


